
Minutes for 2/2/18

The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm and we said the Pledge
6 general members attended, 4 Board members, and 3 Officers
Early Bird made $27.00 and Bob Nesland was the winner of the
scratch tickets prize.
We did not have a meeting in January cause of a very foggy night
night only 4 people showed up.
Treasurer’s report: We have $1362.53 in checking and $11,822.22
in savings.  We spent in December Annual Sams Club fee, and a
Donation to the Fire Dept.  We got a Thank you note for a $100.00
donation for Thanksgiving dinner at the Newfield Church.
Secretary’s Report:  Sylvie Lamontagne is now the Club Secretary,
voted in by the attending members.  Lou and I sent out about 160
renewals forms and letters to our members so they can get their
new combinations by the end of February.  This year we voted for
a one time sir charge of $35.00 for club maintenance.  We have
received about 50renewals returned so far.
Board Directors: Club raffle for this year will consist of 2 shot guns,
$300.00 in Cash, a Kayak, a fish finder, and a game camera.  There
will be 600 tickets sold and the drawing will be at the pig roast in
September.
Northern York County Rod and Gun Club
There will be a fishing derby on May 12, 2018.
It will be open to any water in York County.
You will have to buy your $10.00 tickets in advance to be able to
weigh your fish at the NYCGC.  Tickets will be sold once printed.
Where to buy tickets will be announced soon.
It will run from 7am to 3pm
Cash prizes are Biggest Bass, Trout, and Salmon at $100.00 a piece
$100.00 door prize with your ticket you buy to get in.
Refreshments will be available at the club, for more information
Please call Romeo 207-793-2046 or Lou 207-793-8556
Hunting and Fishing notes:  It is time to put in for your moose
permits.  To apply go to mefishwildlife.com
Next Board Meeting is 2/16/18 will finalize 2018 calendar dates
Next General members meeting is 3/2/18 all members welcome
Meeting adjournment 8:30pm
Submitted by
Sylvie Lamontagne
Club Secretary


